
          Redwood Coast Regional Center 

           Public Meeting Announcement 
       For Fiscal Year 2025/2026 Community Resource and Development Plan 

                           Wednesday, June 25, 2025, In person at 5:00 PM  

Redwood Coast Regional 
Center (RCRC) needs to 
learn from  RCRC clients, 
families, service providers, 

and other people who want to 
help us make sure that people 
who use our services get 
what they need.  

Where:  Redwood Coast Regional Center Eureka Office 

                  525 2nd Street in Eureka (first floor of the Vance Hotel) 

When:   June 25, 2025 , 5:00 PM—6:00 PM 

Light refreshments will be provided 


